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Sub: Clarification on the DULT observation on the Feasibility Report of Tunnel Road in ‘.ll-lh
Bengaluru e

Ref: 1. DULT-TECH/31/2024/727, dated 05.11.2024
2. BBM/CC/RP/05/2024-25, dated 25.07.2024

Please refer the letter cited at Ref 1 above wherein comments of DULT on the Feasibility

Study Report of the North-South Vehicular Tunner proposed by BBMP was reviewed and
comments were submitted to Chief Commissioner, BBMP as requested vida their letter cited at

Ref 2 above.

Since the BMLTA Authority is yet to be operational, the technical observations/comments
were furnished by DULT to BBMP. In this connection, it is to clarify that BMLTA Aythority is yet to
be formed, and a proposal is submitted to Government along with the draft Rules framed. In the
context, since the BMLTA Rules are yet to be approved by the Government, DULT comments
cannot be construed as comments by BMLTA Authority. However, it is suggested to obtain the
considered opinion of the Government in UDD regarding the approval for BBMP tunnel proposal.

Yours sincerely,
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,amc. TTMC ‘B’ Block (Above Bus Stand), 4 Floor, iK.H. Road, Shanthinagar, Bengaluru - 560027.
qm-zzzzasz? /6628, Fax: 080-22226630, e-mall: dultbangalore@amail.com. dult@karmnataka aov in




